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Dear Oregon Legislature,  

I have two girls, ages 6 and 8, and I beg you to take action to help keep them and all 

people in our community safe by increasing the age of ownership of assault rifles to 

21. Please follow the brian science that says that brain development indicates that 

young people's brains are not fully developed until age 21. This results in limited 

reasoning and impulse control. The rise of social media makes this group extremely 

vulnerable to unsafe or violent choices due to its influence on the internet. Please 

take action to keep our community safe.  

 

Meghan Schiedel 


